From: Consult, The Gardens Trust <consult@thegardenstrust.org>

Sent: 11 May 2022 23:08

To: SNC Planning - Development Management

Subject: WNS/2022/0829/MAF Towcester Racecourse London Road Towcester

Dear Sir/Madam,

Change of use of stables to mixed use stables and kennels

Thank you for consulting the Gardens Trust in its role as Statutory Consultee on the above application which affects Easton Neston, an historic designed landscape of national importance which is included by Historic England on the Register of Parks and Gardens of Special Historic Interest at Grade II*.

We have considered the information provided in support of the application and liaised with our colleagues in Northamptonshire Gardens Trust. On the basis of this we confirm we do not wish to comment on the proposals at this stage. We would however emphasise that this does not in any way signify either our approval or disapproval of the proposals.

If you have any further queries, please contact us, and we would be grateful to be advised of the outcome of the application in due course.

With kind regards,

Alison Allighan
Conservation Casework Manager, the Gardens Trust
consult@thegardenstrust.org /



The Gardens Trust needs your help more than ever to continue our vital work protecting historic parks and gardens. Please consider joining or donating: http://thegardenstrust.org/support-us/

@thegardenstrust #unforgettablegardens